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11h January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are really pleased to share details of our After School Clubs for the first half of the Spring term. 
 
On Mondays Miss Binns is running Art Club again, SportsCool will be delivering Multisports on Tuesdays and Ms 
Ward will be running Tabletop Games Club on Thursdays.  After School Clubs are open to children in all years.  
Letters are attached outlining the clubs and a request for you to book a place for your child asap. The number of 
places will be limited, and will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 
 
After School Clubs will commence week beginning Monday 17th January until week beginning Monday 14th 
February with Art Club running for 4 weeks (no club Monday 24th January) and Tabletop Games and Sportscool 
Multisport for 5 weeks.   
 
All clubs start straight after school. Art Club will finish at 4.20pm and Tabletop Games Club and Sportscool 
Multisports will finish at 4.30pm.   Please ensure you make arrangements for your child to be collected from 
school at 4.20/4.30pm.  All school run clubs are £3 per week £12/£15.00 for the 4/5 week block.  Places for 
SportsCool Multisports should be booked directly with them (flyer attached with all the relevant information). 
  
Please book and pay for the Mon & Thurs clubs online via SchoolMoney.    
  

   Spring Term - 1 
Monday  
  

Art Club – £12 (All Years) Miss Binns 

Tuesday 
 

Sportscool – Multi Sports (All Years) Sportscool 

Thursday  
  

Tabletop Games - £15 (All Years) Ms Ward 

 

As always, we will require a minimum number of bookings to ensure the clubs’ viability, so please book your 
child’s place asap. 
 

Kind regards 
 
Miss Ward 


